
 
 
 
                              
 
                                                  

 

                         
 
 
 
 

 
8th October 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We will be hosting our first set of Parents’ Meetings on Tuesday 30th October and 

Thursday 1st November 2018. Due to Mrs Yuill’s working hours, the Year 5 parents’ 

meetings will be held on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th November. If your child is 

in Year 5, and doesn’t have a sibling in the school, it would be helpful to try and 

arrange your appointment for the Monday.  

 

Booking time slots with your child’s teacher can be done using the sign-up sheets 

that will be kept in the school’s reception area. We are expecting to see all of our 

parents at these meetings where discussions with the teachers will include how the 

children have settled in, what their strengths are and what areas they need to work 

on. It is also your opportunity to ask any questions you have. 

 

We are aware that some children walk home from school on their own. If this is the 

case, we will allow your child to sign up to an available slot that has been discussed 

between yourself and your child. Please instruct your child which days and times you 

will be available for. Alternatively, please ring the school office and they can advise 

you of available slots and sign you up.  

 

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate in coming in to see us. We would 

like to see ALL of you for our first parents’ meetings.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr M Dyson 
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